Hillingdon Primary School Day of giving and
Children In Need Day

Friday 17th November 2023

Families will be given the opportunity to contribute to one or more of the worthy causes
detailed below:

e Harvest Festival:

In the tradition of the UK Harvest Festival we will be collecting non-perishable food
items to donate to Hillingdon Foodbank, who provide support to local families in need.
Pupils are invited to bring items of non-perishable food to their classrooms on Friday
17th November.

Please visit https://hillingdon.foodbank.org.uk/give-help/donate-food/ for information
and to see a list of the most urgently needed donations.

foodbank

e Children in Need:

Spotty Clothing: All children are also invited to wear one item of spotty clothing with
their uniform to show their support for Children in Need on Friday 17th November.
Pupils will have buckets in the KS1 and KS2 playground in the morning and afternoon
of 17th November for any donations. These will go directly to Children in Need.

Donations have been collected throughout the week from Monday - Thursday. These
will go towards buying Anti-Bullying resources for the school.

Thank you for your support.
School Office
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